
Hello everyone,

Like so many charities at the moment we are really struggling to recruit
volunteers as a result of COVID and the current cost of living crisis.

We need your help!!
We know that the best form of recruitment is through word of mouth and as
valued volunteers you know first hand what these sessions mean not only to
our guests but to you all too and you are our guests best advocates.

 Maria recently put together a short video and is currently working on new
publicity leaflets.

So, if you know of anyone who might want to join our friendly and sometimes
bonkers team please let them know all about us and point them in our
direction and we will take it from there!!!

In terms of sessions moving forward it is really important that if at all
possible, we do appreciate that sometimes things can crop up suddenly, if you
are unable to make a session that you let Maria know as we will need to decide
if that session can still be delivered safely or if we need to cancel it.

Thank you all for your continued support to SCL because without you we would
not be able to provide sessions for our guests.

Last but by no means least we want to say a big welcome back to Andrew Scott
who previously volunteered with us when we were in St Martin's House. It was
great to see you on Monday!!!

SoundCafe
Volunteer

Newsletter

April 2023



Coronation Celebration

Choir Summer Concert
Choir are busy rehearsing for their

Summer Concert on Monday 3rd July
2023 the theme of which will be

Musicals.



Like their concert at Christmas the
event will be open to members of the
public from 2pm-3.30pm with choir

rehearsal from 1pm-1.45pm.



More details to follow nearer the time.



SCL Football Health & Well-
Being Tournament

We have secured corporate sponsors
for two of the four pitches.

 
We are also looking for anybody who
might like to donate £50.00 to feed a
team on the day.  I have three of the

teams catered for presently.



If you know of anyone please let Maria
know. 




Creative Cafe Summer
Time Special

Our creative cafe Summertime
Special will be held on WEDNESDAY

19TH JULY 2023 from 1pm-3pm.



We will be forwarding information
on the afternoon nearer the time. 

 Save the date!!

Our guests are busy getting ready for
the Coronation Cream Tea on:

Monday 8th May 2023
1pm-3pm

St Mary de Castro Church, Castle View



Thank you to those volunteers who
have offered to bake cakes and other

donations.



We are looking forward to celebrating
with our guests and volunteers.


